Demonstration Tests for Para Equestrian Riders Riding in Mainstream Tests
In NSW Para Equestrian riders who use Double Bridles in their Para Equestrian tests have been permitted to ride in EA tests where a Double Bridle is not allowed.  This has enabled them to ride in Preliminary, Novice and Elementary tests.  Recently the DWA Committee has agreed to afford Western Australian Para Equestrians the same opportunity.
Please Note: If these riders were competing in Para Equestrian tests they would be permitted to use a Double Bridle

HOW DOES THIS WORK?

1. The Para Equestrian rides what is termed a Demonstration Test.

2. It is recommended that they ride first or last in the draw in consideration of the Judges.

3. At the time of entry the Para Equestrian states on the entry form that they wish to ride a Demonstration Test.

4. They pay the same entry fee as for all other competitors.
5. A copy of their EFA/RDA Exemption Card will accompany the entry form.  This states the Compensatory Aids which they are permitted to use – eg 2 whips, use of voice, etc.

6. Para Equestrians are judged using the same criteria as that used for Able Bodied riders.

7. Their score is calculated but is NOT included in the final placings or awards.

BENEFITS TO PARA EQUESTRIAN RIDERS
1. The opportunity to compete more regularly.

2. The opportunity to ride in EA Tests, providing more variety and the opportunity to ride in the 60 x 20 arena. [ Except  for Grade 4, Classified PE  riders ride in a  40 x 20 arena]
3. It allows the Para Equestrian to measure their performance against those of Able Bodied riders. 

4. Their scores can be used for possible selection to Para Equestrian squads and teams.

5. It embraces the principle of ‘Integration’ which is strongly advocated by the Australian Sports Commission and in this State, the Department of Sport and Recreation.

CLUBS AND ORGANISATIONS

Clubs and Organisations are not obliged to include the ‘Demonstration Test’ option in their programs, it is entirely their decision.  They may feel that these tests could increase entries to the extent that Able Bodied riders could be excluded.  As there are only 10 classified PE riders in WA, this is unlikely. A number of Para Equestrians are already members of EWA and all are members of RDAWA, which is affiliated with EWA.
Some eight EWA Judges have already judged Para Equestrians, using this format and have found it runs smoothly.  We are grateful to the EWA Summer Series, Brookleigh and Kalamunda Dressage Association for including the opportunity for Demonstration Tests on their programs.

For further clarification please do not hesitate to contact Val Mayger on 9525 1353 or vmayger@bigpond.net.au 
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